
JADCO Education Outreach Workshop 
 
The Jamaica Anti-Doping Commission will be hosting an Education Outreach 
Workshop with members of all affiliated Federations/Associations during the next 
few months and to this end they have scheduled a Workshop for members of the 
Amateur Swimming Association of Jamaica (ASAJ) which will be held 
on Wednesday, September 24, 2014 commencing at 5:30 p.m.   
  
An invitation is being extended to the following persons to participate in 
this Workshop: - 
  

1.       All ASAJ Affiliated Athletes in all three (3) Aquatic Disciplines – 13 
years and Over 

2.       All Coaches of all three (3) Aquatic Disciplines 

3.       Members of the Executive Committees of all ASAJ Affiliated Clubs 

4.       Parents 

5.       Health Care Professionals in the Aquatic Family 

  
With all these interest areas being invited to attend, we are in the process of 
confirming a suitable venue to accommodate the anticipated number of persons 
in attendance.  To this end and for the sake of good order we would greatly 
appreciate being advised by the latest Monday evening,  September 8, 2014 of 
the approximate number of persons from each Club who will be attending. 
  
Please pass this message on to all interested parties in your respective Clubs 
bearing in mind the wide cross section of persons who have been included in this 
invitation. We will advise the venue for the Workshop once we have an idea of 
the number of persons who might be in attendance. 
  
We anticipate your cooperation with us in ensuring that this information is shared 
with the members of your respective Clubs. 
  
 
AMATEUR SWIMMING ASSOCIATION OF JAMAICA   
Carol Roslyn Cuffley, (Miss) 
Office Administrator 
 


